THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF ROUNDHEGIANS BADMINTON CLUB WILL BE HELD AS FOLLOWS

ROUNDHEGIANS BADMINTON CLUB

The Memorial Ground

Chelwood Drive

Leeds LS8 2AT

       ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING
TUESDAY, 1st JULY 2014
CLUBHOUSE at 8.30 PM

AGENDA

1. Apologies for absence
2. Minutes of last AGM
3. Matters Arising
4. Officers Reports
a. Chairperson

b. Team Reports

c. Junior Report

5. Election of Officers

Chairperson (retiring)





Secretary (retiring)





Chair of Selection

Membership Secretary

Marketing Dev Officer

General Committee
1 lady





1 man

5
Any other Business

*PLEASE ATTACHED NOTICE BELOW
To All Members.


The AGM is an important date for your calendar, and is an opportunity for all members to hear how the club is progressing and to air their views and make a contribution into the future plans of your club.
The current committee is made up as follows:
CHAIR                                                 John Miller (retiring)
SECRETARY                                       Judith Miller (retiring)
MEMBERSHIP SECRETARY                Diane Bennett
JUNIOR BADMINTON SECRETARY      Caroline Young
CHAIR OF SELECTORS                    Paul Carr and Ingrid Steele
MARKETING                                       Simon Tam
COMMITTEE MEMBER                       Sandra Dumbell
COMMITTEE MEMBER                       Craig Dickinson
Judith has been our Hon Secretary for more years than I care to remember, definitely over 14 years, and she feels that now she would like to take a break. Consequently, her role is up for grabs and we will need nominations for this important role on the night. I would ask you all to consider this and should any of you require further information regarding the role please email me in advance of the meeting and I will advise you accordingly. Judith is not going to leave the scene entirely, and she will be on hand to help and advise her successor.

Regarding my own role as Chair, it might not have escaped your attention but due to injury I have been unable to play Badders for over two years now. Therefore, I feel it would be in the best interests of all if I stand down also, and leave the way clear for a new Chair that actually is involved with the playing side. Again, I won’t be too far away and will be available to whoever takes on the role for help and advice.

Thank you all and see you on the night.

John Miller

